

Boy Scouts of the Philippines

National Office

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez Street, Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines

Website: www.scouts.org.ph E-mail: <u>bsp@scouts.org.ph</u>

(632) 528-05-55 / (632) 527-51-09 / (632) 527-83-17 to 20 / Fax: (632) 528-05-77

03 September 2019

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM Number 55 s. 2019

TO : Regional Scout Directors, Council Scout Executives/

Officers-In-Charge

SUBJECT: Scouts Go Green, In Celebration of BSP's 83RD Year Founding

Anniversary

 In celebration of its 83rd Year Founding Anniversary, the Boy Scouts of the Philippines will undertake a simultaneous Nationwide Tree Planting activity under the Scouts Go Green Project on 01 October 2019, eight o'clock in the morning, with a goal that every Scout will plant and nurture at least two (2) trees or at least Five Million Trees to be planted in a year.

For Local Councils that cannot join up the simultaneous tree planting on 01 October 2019, they can do so anytime during the month.

- Local Councils are advised to look for a planting site, preferably, Campsites, Schools and Home Backyards, Public Plazas and Parks, Coastal Areas, Watershed Areas other suitable areas for tree planting.
- 3. It is encouraged to plant indigenous and endemic trees such as Narra, Acacia, Yakal, Mangkono, Batikuling, Teak Tree, Mapilig for forest and watershed areas, flower and fruit bearing trees for schools, homes, public parks and plazas and mangrove trees for coastal areas.

For seedling and sapling requirements, you may contact the DENR Office in your locality for proper coordination. National Office Project Management Team has already established coordination with DENR Central Office for this project.

- 4. Your participation in this Tree Planting Activity will certainly contribute in the preservation of our environment and help prevent global warming.
- After Action Report, with details on the number of trees planted, number of participants, location and other necessary information with pictorials, must be reported and submitted to National Office not later than 31 October 2019 or one month after the conduct of the said activity.
- 6. You may contact Mr. Carmelo B. Francia, Project Coordinator, at (02) 527-5112/527-8317 for any query regarding the matter.
- 7. For information, action and implementation.

